
New York office: 
136 East 57 Street 
New York, N.Y.10022 
(212) 753-1340 

Center for the Study of Democratic Institutions 
THE FUND FOR THE REPUBLIC, INC. 

Box 4068, Santa Barbara, California 93103 

October 18, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Hyattstown, Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Please accept my apologies for not acknowledging 
your letter sooner, but I just returned to my office. 

I appreciate your situation but unfortunately I 
am not in a position to offer you financial aid. The only 
thing I can suggest is that you continue to contact sources 
you think may be interested in your project. 

I suppose the only answer is to keep on fighting 
for an ideal democratic society. 

Sincer ly y urs, 

Har S. Ashmore 
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